
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Following last year’s hugely successful Pre-loved Christmas Sale, the infants are doing it again this 

year! 

Do you have any unwanted new or nearly new toys and gifts sitting on a shelf unused? Do you have 

any  toys the children played with for five minutes and didn’t touch again? Would you rather see them 

loved and enjoyed? Then please pass them on to Portway Infants and they’ll find them a new home 

for Christmas. 

Time for a clear out!  

If you can find some time this half term holiday to have a pre-Christmas clear out Portway Infants will 

host a Christmas gift sale on Friday 10th November in their school hall from 9.00am and again at 

2.30pm.  

They would love any new or nearly new toys, books in good condition, any unwanted gifts for adults 

eg unopened toiletries, candles, books etc  

Please bring any donations to the infant school office anytime after half term. 

Any unsold items will be taken to the local charity Andover Community Engage. 

For those of you joining in with the 4/5 Gift Challenge this year they will also have brand new books 

for sale all at £1!  

 

 


